
G I q r n,a y House Tel. to 2 11 4 3 2 1’5 2 1 

Rutland Street Fax. to 2 114 3 2 15 2 2 

C a I k email. ocmQindigo.ie 

RE: Waste Licence Review Application No. 53-3 - greenstar Ltd - Fassaroe Depot 

Dear MS Vaughey, 

I enclose on behalf of greens&r Ltd., an original and three no. copies of correspondence 
received from the Eastern Regional Fisheries Board (ERFB) regarding the review of Waste Licence 
53-2. The ERFB were informed of the proposed review as part of the Waste Licence Review 
Application process and their comments sought. Their comments are included in the attached 
correspondence. 

Yours sincerely, 

0307204lMWlPS 
Encs. 
C.C. Mr. Micheal Geary, greenstar Ltd., 

O’Callaghan Moran & Associates. VAT Registration No. 827284411 
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Bord Iascaigh RGgibnach an Oirthir 

Eastern Regional Fisheries Board 

Michaei Watson, 
O’Caiiaghan Moran & Associates, 
Granary House, 
Rutiand Street, 
cork 

Your Ref: N/A 
Our Ref: SUDD 170 

Sept 8*, 2004 

Re: Environmental impact Assessment/Waste License Review Application 
Waste License Reg No 53-Z: greenstar Ltd Materials Recovery 8t TranSfer 

Facility, Fassaroe, Bray, Co, Wicklow 

Dear Mr Watson, 

I refer to the Waste License Review by greenstar Ltd. in respect of lands at 
Fassaroe, Bray, Co Wickiow. 

This site is located adjacent to the Gienmunder River which ultimately drains into 
the River Dargie, a significant Saimonid river. 

The Glenmunder River at this location is a spawning and nursery channel for 
brown trout. Any discharge of inadequately treated surface water to the system at 
this location could endanger its spawning and recruitment capacity. 

However, the Board has no objection to the application from a fisheries 
perspective provided the following applies: 

Ail roof water and contaminated yard water, including wheei wash are adequately 
collected, stored and safely disposed of in accordance with Section 3.11 of 
Waste License 53-2. The installation of petrolloii interceptors would also be 
essential. 

Sewage/process wastewater from the site will discharge to me foul sewer and in 
turn directly to the municipal wastewater treatment plant in Bray. 
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All tanks and drum storage areas are managed in accordance with Section 3.10 
of Waste License 53-2. 

All storage capacity for process water/lea&rate that that might be generated is 
adequate. Storage tanks should be properly sealed and alarmed. 

In addition, we suggest that all maintenance be carried out on a regular basis to 
ensure that there are no discharges of leachate, wastewater or contaminated 
surface water to the Glenmunder River at any time. 

Finally, copies of results to date of the surface and ground water analysis are 
requested as per Table D.5.1, Schedule D, Waste license 53-2. 

Yours sincerely, 

5474pvu L4 
SMnne Linnane 

. 

Fisheries Environmental Olficer - Dublin District 
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